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Fair Trade Group Nepal  

 

Fair Trade at grassroots………  
 

GPO Box: 13620 Kathmandu, Nepal  Phone: 977 -1 – 5549848 / 5542608  Fax: 977-1-5542608 

Email: ftgnepal@info.com.np  Website: www.fairtradegroupnepal.org 

 

CDO Reg. No. 647/053/54; SWC AffiNo. 7419 

 

Date: 30 April 2015 

 

To Whom It May Concern,         

Re: Request for Nepal Earthquake Response Aid 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

On 25
th

 April 2015, a massive earthquake of 7.8 Richter hit Nepal followed by over 100 

aftershocks that has claimed over 5,000 lives, flattened many villages leaving thousands 

homeless. In the wake of this disaster, Nepal still struggles to provide proper medical, 

rescue, food and shelter to the victims. There is a grave danger of epidemic spreading due 

to decaying bodies and lack of proper sanitation system.  

Fair Trade Group Nepal with assistance from its member organizations, partners, and 

supporters will aid in the earthquake disaster relief effective immediately. The aid will 

foremost be targeted towards Fair Trade producers and the affected areas, primarily – 

Sindhupalchowk, Bhaktapur, Nuwakot, Lalitpur, and Kathmandu.  

The immediate response will focus on  

• Medical aid and assistance 

• Food and shelter 

• Hygiene and sanitation 

The long term response plan will focus on: 

• Resettlement support  

• Opportunities for gainful employment 

We humbly request your support in our Nepal Earthquake Response Aid. We will partner 

with other organizations to channelize the support received for the most-effective and 

transparent response to aid the victims.  

 

 



Financial assistance from international countries can be deposited at our account: 

Beneficiary Name: Fair Trade Group Nepal 

Bank Name: Nepal Investment Bank Ltd. 

A/C No: 004-05010253611 

Address: Pulchowk, Lalitpur, Nepal 

SWIFT Code: NIBLNPKTXXX  

More updates on our response aid can be found on our website 

(www.fairtradegroupnepal.org) and our facebook page www.facebook.com/ftgnepal.  

Thanking you. 

With Best Regards,  

 

Chandra Prasad Kachhipati 

Chairperson  

 


